Downie, Chelsea

From: sallytannenbaum@gmail.com on behalf of Sally Tannenbaum <sallyt@csufresno.edu>

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2012 1:33 PM

To: sbcob

Subject: Goleta Beach 2.0 Project

Dear Supervisor,

We urge you to support of the Goleta Beach 2.0 project. This project offers protection to the Goleta Beach Restaurant, provides a place for local residents to sun and picnic, and follows the recommendation of the California Coastal Commission.

Sincerely,

Sally and Peter Tannenbaum

--

Dr. Sally Tannenbaum Associate Professor Emerita Department of Communication California State University, Fresno

-Gandhi-

[&]quot;Be the change you wish to see in the world."